






 

 

 

FEBRUARY 25, 2018 — SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT (CYCLE B) 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 

For many weeks now, we have been praying the 
Stewardship Prayer. Are you a talented individual in the 
area of music or technology? Maybe during the season of 
Lent you might consider putting this prayer into action 
by sharing your time and talent in the area of music 
ministry. 

We are recruiting singers and or instrumentalists to join 
one of our music groups, primarily at our 9:30 a.m. 
group, 11:15 a.m. SATB choir, or our 5:30 p.m. group. 
You may also just want to consider joining us on a 
seasonal basis for our Triduum celebrations, or Easter 
Sunday. We are also in need of people to help operate 
our audio/visual system. Please contact Michael Wright 
at michael@barts.org, or (650) 347-0701, ext. 222 for 
more information. Soi Deo Gloria! 

 

Sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord all the earth. 
Psalm 98:1 

 
ST. PATRICKS DAY DINNER DANCE 
 

A reminder that the St. Barts Parish Annual 
St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance is on 
Friday, March 16 at 6:00 p.m. Please RSVP 
by March 1st. For more information, please 
see the back of this bulletin or contact the 
parish office. 
 
ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
 

Once again, we are called upon the support this vital 
program of the Archdiocese. Letters regarding this appeal 
should appear in your mailbox soon and we will be 
speaking to our parishioners regarding this during Masses 
on the weekend of March 3-4. 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday  8:00 a.m. Missa pro populo 
 9:30 a.m. Craig Sullivan  
 11:15 a.m. Sarkis Hovsepian 
 5:30 p.m. John Scherer 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Vincent Chan 
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Ernest Goldau 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Vincent Chan 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. ~~~ 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Ellen Stalos 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. David Fontenot 
 5:00 p.m. George Lunardi 
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IN OUR PARISH 



 

 

 

FEBRUARY 25, 2018 — SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT (CYCLE B) 

 

CATHOLIC DOCTORS NEEDED 
 

From March 9-11, Mission Doctors Association will 
hold a weekend Retreat / Seminar at Loyola Marymount 
University in Los Angeles for Catholic MD, DDS, PA, 
NP who have considered serving for one month at 
Catholic Missions in Africa and Latin America. Visit the 
web site to learn more: www.MissionDoctors.org/lmu. 
  

Since 1959, Mission Doctors Association has trained, 
sent and supported Catholic doctors and their families 
who come from across the United States to serve people 
of all faiths in some of the most under-served areas of 
the world. This mission of healing provides direct patient 
care and training for local professionals striving toward 
the goal of sustainable health care. 
 

Please help us spread the word about our Spring Retreat! 
We are offering a Retreat/Seminar at Loyola Marymount 
University, in Los Angeles, March 9-11 for Catholic 
Doctors, Dentists, Physician Assistants and Nurse 
Practitioners - and their spouses - who have considered 
this service option. 
 

The weekend provides the opportunity to reflect on the 
call to serve in light of faith, hear about the specific 
locations currently seeking medical professionals, hear 
from doctors and their spouses who have served at these 
locations, and includes presentations on the Theology of 
Mission, common medical issues faced, and the practical 
aspects of service related to visas and licensing. 
Those interested are invited to visit our web site to learn 
more, complete an application, and register for the 
weekend. 
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
at efrederick@missiondoctors.org or (213) 368-1875. 
 

Elise Frederick, Executive Director 
Mission Doctors Association  
A Mission of Healing.  A Partnership of Hope.  
3435 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1940 
Los Angeles, CA 90010 
(213) 368-1875 
(213) 368-1871 Fax 
www.MissionDoctors.org 
 
MARRIAGE HELP 
 

Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi) has helped tens of 
thousands of couples at all stages of disillusionment or 
misery in their marriage. This program can help you too. 
For confidential information about or to register for our 

April program beginning with a weekend on April 13-15, 
call (415) 893-1005 or email: SF@RetroCA.com or visit 
the web site at www.HelpOurMarriage.com. 
 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES LENTEN TOURS AND 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
 

During Lent, Catholic Charities invites you to practice 
compassion by: 
 

• Touring one of our programs serving the poor 
and vulnerable 

• Share your time by volunteering, tutoring, serving 
food, or leading activities 

• Donating to those in need 
 

To sign-up for a program tour in San Francisco, Marin, 
or San Mateo, or for more information on volunteering, 
please contact Regina O’Connor, Volunteer Manager, 
(415) 972-1297, volunteer@CatholicCharitiesSF.org. 
Visit their website at CatholicCharitiesSF.org/all-
opportunities. Donate at CatholicCharitiesSF.org/
donate. 
 
 
 
 
 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL JOB OPENING 
 

Looking for a meaningful career? Turn your compassion 
into action! 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of San Mateo County 
is currently hiring for the Director of Development 
position. SVdP’s Director of Development will be 
responsible for managing activities related to fundraising 
and mission advancement. We are 
looking for an experienced, passionate, 
and joyful individual to join our 
team. We offer competitive pay with 
excellent benefits!  
All applications should be submitted 
electronically, to the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul of San Mateo County, 
Attention: Executive Director, at info@svdpsm.org and 
should include a letter of application, resume, writing 
sample and contact information for 3 professional 
references. A review of applications will begin 
immediately and will continue until the position is filled. 
SVdP is an equal opportunity employer. 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 



St. Bartholomew Parish Annual 
 

      St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance 
Benefiting the Faith Formation Program 

 
St. Bartholomew’s Auditorium 

Friday,  March 16, 2018 
 

6:00 p.m. Cocktails 
7:00 p.m. Seating 

8:00 p.m. Irish Dancing 
 

$50.00 per person 
 

Please make checks payable to 
 St. Bartholomew Church 

and mail to: 
 

600 Columbia Drive 
San Mateo, CA. 94402 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
First come first serve – please RSVP by 3/1/2018 

No more than ten per table 
 

              Name: _______________________________ 
                
              Please seat us with: _____________________ 


